
June 9, 2006Architectural CommitteePhiladelphia Historical Commission576 City HallPhiladelphia, PA 19107Re: 3 Rector StreetDear Committee,Manayunk Neighborhood Council attended the May 30 Architectural Committeemeeting where David Waxman presented new plans for 3 Rector Street. We have twoconcerns1. The new plans deviate significantly from the renderings which were previouslygiven conceptual approval.2. The new plans are still conceptual and do not provide any basis on which theCommittee can make an informed decision.After working on the project for over a year the developer is still asking for (with slightexaggeration) blanket approval of a sketch of a box.We ask that the Commission reject the current proposal. We ask that the committeeinsist on design of sufficient detail that historical compatibility can be determined andto which the developer can be held accountable if the building is built.Thank You,
Kevin SmithPresidentCc: Councilman Michael NutterKay Sykora, Manayunk Neighborhood CouncilDavid Waxman
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